
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Sports – Friday 10th June     9.30 – 11.30 approx. 
After the success of last year’s sports day, this year’s Sports Day will also be a 

“Potted Sports” event with an Olympic theme. This will take place in our school 

grounds. The children will be divided into teams of mixed age groups and will have 

the opportunity to participate in a variety of fun and sporting events. During the 

morning each team will also have the opportunity to have a juice break and a rest 

break. There may even be a refreshing treat for all the children at the end of 

the event!! Although this is a fun event, scores will be kept and there will be 

prizes for the winning team. Parents and carers are more than welcome to 

 come along and cheer the children on! 

Parents are more than welcome to come along cheer the teams on.  

P4  Project 3 Music in 

School 
Our Primary 4 class will be 

participating in an 8 week 

block of music tuition 

offered by SLC music 

instructors. Primary 4 will 

be having fun whilst                      

      t   developing skills in 

playin  playing the ukulele. 

 
 

Summer Trip 
This year’s whole school and nursery summer trip has been booked for  

Blair Drummond Safari park, near Stirling for Thursday 16th June 2016. 

Details about this trip will be sent out soon.  

Rag Bag -Textile Recycling    Help Raise Funds for Spittal Primary and Nursery Class 

                     

 

We now have a Rag Bag Textile Recycling Bin in our car park – just opposite the 

dining hall doors. Any unwanted textiles, clothes, paired shoes and belts can be 

deposited in the bin. Hopefully the bin can then be emptied on a regular basis, 

helping us raise funds for the benefit of all the children. 

Please let friends and neighbours know about this recycling opportunity. 

 

 Spittal Science Week   

Mon 16th – Friday 20th May 2016 
The whole school will be focussing on Science for this week and the children 

 will be involved in various activities and challenges around the context of AMAZING FOOD. They will be 

experimenting, recording and analysing. We are hoping the Science teachers from Stonelaw High  will be visiting 

to work with classes and we also have 2 workshops arranged  for P1 – 3 and P4 – 7  being delivered by Glasgow 

Science Centre – “Bodyworks – The Tour”. It will be an exciting week! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Vision: 
We share, we learn, we grow, we care. 

 

Our Values: 
Supporting all learners to reach their full 

potential. 

Preparing for lifelong learning 

Including everyone in all we do 

Trusting and being trusted 

Teaching a curriculum for the 21st century 

Aiming high to achieve success 

Learning to live, living to learn 
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M and M Productions    Wizard Of Oz   

Tuesday 10th May 
As a special summertime treat and 

tying in with last term’s literacy 

week, we have M and M Theatre 

Group coming to put on a special 

performance of “The Wizard of Oz”.  

This performance will really bring 

the book and story to life!!! 

 

This performance is for all children, P1 – P7 and our pre - 

school children in the nursery. 
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